

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 27, 2009

Sonja D. Wright 6475 N. 55th St. Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Ms. Wright:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 11, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, May 27, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

Jim Owczarski

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF081530



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 27, 2009

Holly C. DeShaw, Agent Blackbird Bar, Inc. 3007 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. DeShaw:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 11, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a permanent extension of the Class "B" premises for the premises at 3007 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. ("Blackbird Bar") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, May 27, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

Jim Owczarski

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF081530